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Sanborn Head Presents at A&WMA
Conference
DECEMBER 5, 2018

Sanborn Head’s representatives presented technical papers at the Air & Waste Management Association’s
Vapor Intrusion, Remediation, and Site Closure conference on December 5-6 in Phoenix, Arizona.

Sanborn Head’s technical experts discussed Vapor Intrusion Assessment and Remediation of a Challenging Industrial Building Using Interior Social
Vapor Extraction (SVE) and Mass Flux Assessment of Vapor Intrusion After Groundwater Remediation in Endicott, New York. To learn more, follow the
conference link.

https://www.awma.org/Files/Vapor/Vapor%20Final%20Program.pdf
https://www.sanbornhead.com/
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